
To All Board of Supervisors; 
You have failed to address the will of the people you supposedly represent. Your actions have 
torn a town apart. Not a County as you address but a small town named Kelseyville. Go ahead, 
say the name. The vote you took concerning the name change clearly showed you the will of 
the people by a large percentage. You still ignored it, by passing it and voting to not represent 
the vote.  
The proposed supplemental letter was drafted by a bias person and does not clear the way to 
represent the majority. Kelseyville should be mentioned along with the vote of the people. 
I pray if you don’t stand with the people that President Trump stops this stupidity. 
Kelseyville will always be Kelseyville, please redraft your letter to address the town name and 
will of the people. 
I realize this does not apply to the new board members and I pray they right a wrong with a vote 
for the people majority vote. 
 
Janice Hutchinson 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


